
 
 

 
 

Date: 29th April, 2020 
 
To, 
The Manager Listing, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Fort,  
Mumbai – 400 023 
 

To, 
The Manager Listing, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza, 
Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051 

Subject: Clarification in Press release 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
With reference to the financial results alongwith press release for the quarter ended March 31, 2020 
uploaded today, we would like to inform you that heading on table on Page 12 of press release to be read 
as “Consolidated Balance Sheet” instead of “Consolidated Audited Balance Sheet”. 
 
 
This is also being made available at the website of the Company i.e www.hexaware.com 
 
 
  
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully,  
For Hexaware Technologies Limited 
 
 
 
 
Gunjan Methi 
Company Secretary 
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